
SUCKLEY PARISH COUNCIL 
 

Clerk:  Mrs Diana Taylor – 9 – Lambourne Avenue – Malvern Link – Worcs WR14 1NL 
Tel: 01684 569430 – E-Mail: dtaylorsuckleyclerk@gmail.com  

 
23rd June 2022   
 
 
A Planning Meeting of the Council will be held on Monday 4th July 2022  in Suckley Village Hall at 7.00 pm.  
Please note: Hand sanitiser/disposable masks will be available (wearing of masks not mandatory).  Masks to 
be removed when speaking.   Cllrs attending the meeting must bring their own paperwork.   
 

Diana Taylor 
 
DIANA TAYLOR  
Clerk to Suckley Parish Council  

 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING & A G E N D A 

Monday 4th July 2022 at 7.00 pm in Suckley Village Hall 
 
1. To accept apologies for absence 
 
2. (a)  Declarations of Interest:  Councillors are reminded of the need to update their 
 Register of Interests. 
 (b)  To declare any Disclosable Pecuniary Interests in items on the Agenda and their nature. 
 (c)  To declare any Other Disclosable Interests in items on the Agenda and their nature.  
  
 Councillors who have declared a Disclosable Pecuniary Interest, or any Other Disclosable 
 Interest which falls within the terms of the Code of Conduct, must leave the room for the 
 relevant items.  Failure to register or declare a Disclosable Pecuniary Interest may result in 
 the commission of a criminal  offence. 
 
3. To consider Written Requests from Councillors to grant a Dispensation (S33 of the Localism Act 
 2011). 
 
4. Public Questions - Planning 
 (a)  The Council Chairman will ask the applicant/s or their representative (if present) to put
 forward any points he/she wishes to make regarding their application  
 (b)  Other parishioners are then invited to put forward their comments 
 (c)  The applicant/representative then has the opportunity to respond to any points raised if  
 he/she wishes to do so. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
5. The Council will then consider the following planning application:-  
 
(a) App Ref:  M/22/00847/PIP    
 Location: 2, Bearcroft Cottages, Longley Green, Suckley, Worcs WR6 5EF              
      Proposal:  Permission in principle for proposed new dwelling  
 
The Council is being asked for its “comments” on the above planning applications.  These comments 
and/or representations are taken into consideration when MHDC Planning Department finalises its 
decision.  Any parishioner can make direct representations to the Planning Department on any local 
planning application if they so wish.  
    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


